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Liberty HealthShare Employees Spread Christmas Cheer 

 
CANTON, Ohio, December 5, 2023 -- Liberty HealthShare’s Canton employees helped spread 
Christmas cheer to brighten the holidays for the less fortunate in the community. 
 
The ministry, one of the country’s leading Christian healthsharing organizations, arranged recent 
donations for Canton’s Refuge of Hope Ministries and Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas 
Child. 
 
“Liberty HealthShare is based on the biblical principle of supporting one another in times of need,” 
said Pastor Wes Humble, executive director of ministry, community relations, and events. “While 
we do that every day with our members’ healthcare needs, we apply the same principle to those 
in our own community and beyond who are in need of the essentials for life.” 
 
The ministry’s Member and Provider Services team held a clothing drive to support the mission of 
the Refuge of Hope, which provides shelter, meals, clothing, and essential healthcare services to 
those who face poverty and homelessness in Canton. 
 
The donation to Samaritan’s Purse’s Operation Christmas Child program reaches outside of the 
Canton community as it provides the shoeboxes filled with toys, school supplies, and hygiene 
items for children in more than 170 countries and territories around the world. 
 
Liberty HealthShare® is a non-profit 501(c) (3) charitable Christian medical cost-sharing ministry 
focused on members helping each other in times of need. The faith-based program, which 
facilitates healthsharing for its members, is a caring community of health-conscious individuals 
and families who choose to support one another and agree to the Christian values of stewardship 
to make healthcare affordable for all.  
 
As it is not insurance, Liberty HealthShare enrollment is available year-round with no requirement 
for special life events to qualify. For more information about its healthcare sharing programs visit 
libertyhealthshare.org or call (855) 585-4237. 
 
Liberty HealthShare is not an insurance company nor is it offered through an insurance company. 
Liberty HealthShare’s Sharing Programs do not guarantee or promise that a member’s medical 
bills will be paid or assigned to others for payment. Whether anyone chooses to pay a member’s 
medical bills will be totally voluntary. As such, Liberty HealthShare’s Sharing Programs should 
never be considered as a substitute for an insurance policy. Whether a member receives any 
payments for medical expenses and whether or not Liberty HealthShare continues to operate, the 
member is always liable for any unpaid bills. 
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